
  
 
 
 
January 17, 2006 
  
  
Councilmember Bill Rosendahl 
City of Los Angeles 
200 South Spring Street 
Los Angeles, California 90012 
  
Subject:    Community Design Overlay 
                Lincoln Boulevard - from Santa Monica city limits to I 90 
  
Dear Bill: 
  
The Grass Roots Venice Neighborhood Council unequivocally supports the Community Design 
Overlay for Lincoln Boulevard.  Furthermore, the Land Use Planning Committee is available for 
assisting the CDO process. 
  
At the November 2, 2005 regular meeting of the GRVNC's LUPC, a motion passed unanimously 
to write to you announcing that GRVNC would support the CDO, and that LUPC would make 
itself available for assisting the CDO process. 
  
This is a very positive, exciting project for Venice and we want to be involved. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
  
  
Ms. DeDe Audet, President 
Grass Roots Venice Neighborhood Council 
  
cc:    Form Based Zoning, Alan Loomis 
        Smart Zoning, Kent Strumple 
        Specific Plan, Grieg Asher 
        Community Design Overlay, Robert Gottlieb 
 
 
  
  
  
  
 


